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SOCIETY OF ACTUARIES 1IN IRELAND

NEWSLETTER - AUGUST 1989

The first Council meeting of the incorporated Society was held last
week. 45 applicants were accepted as Fellow Members - a list is attached.

The first Annual General Meeting of the Society is scheduled for
September 26th, and formal notice will be sent out at least twenty one
days in advance. Could I ask those of you who have not yet applied to
join the new Society to do so before August 25th, as it may not otherwise
be possible to admit you before the AGM. A form of application is
attached, in case you lost the first one. Note that you do not need to
send money for now.

In the next day or two, all Irish students and,associates will be invited
to join the Society. Subject to the agreement of the Faculty and
Institute, notice will also be sent to all their members informing them
of the formation of the Society and inviting those interested to join.

The examination results came out in mid-July, and sixteen Dublin students
completed all their exams. They are:

Sheelagh Bedlow (New Ireland) Stephen Loughman (Irish Life)
John Caslin (Prudential) Conor Malin (New Ireland)
Peter Caslin (Prudential) Eithne McManus (Irish Life)
Patricia Colton (HLA) Paul McNamara (Lifetime)
Jimmy Doyle (Hibernian) Adrian O'Connor (Norwich)
Brenda Dunne (Irish Life) David O'Connor (ICI)

Mark Fanning (Prudential) Norman Peard (SKC)

Colm Fitzpatrick (Irish Life) Paul Victory (Lifetime).

In addition, Tim Keville of Willis Faber in Belfast also qualified.

Congratulations to everybody! If I may single out two people, especial
congratulations to Norman Peard, who qualified in four years and to
Eithne McManus (a product of the City University post-graduate course)
who qualified in only two years, and was also awarded the Sir Joseph Burn
prize, for 'special merit in passing the examinations'.

The long awaited 1989 Annual Dinner will finally take place in the
University Club, on Friday, September 8th at 7.30 p.m. A1l members of
the old Society and Fellow Members of the new Society are welcome, and
may bring a partner or guest, though this is not at all necessary. A
booking form is attached - please return it by August 31st.

Finally, two bits of news:

- Brian Huston is moving to London at the end of August. The Council
would like to thank him for all his work for the Society especially
in chairing the General Insurance sub-committee, and wish him good
Tuck in London.

- There is a new actuary among us: Robert Hall has joined NZI in
Galway.

BRENDAN KENNEDY,

HON.
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